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The Canadian Medical Association (CMA) recently released a new Code of Ethics and 
Professionalism.  This Code has been adopted by Council as a compilation of guidelines providing 
a common ethical framework for medical practitioners in accordance with the College’s By-Law 
5: Code of Ethics.  
 
A copy of the Code of Ethics and Professionalism is available on the College’s website on the 
“Standards of Practice and Practice Guidelines” page. 
 
 


